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Re: Superintendents Board Report 

Education Updates 

 The Idaho Legislature has released its latest iteration of the new funding formula. I will 

be attending the first hearing on the proposed legislation at the Capitol on Thursday, 

February 7th. At this point the perception is that it is somewhat of a draft and there will be 

changes but there is political will to make this bill become a reality. Time will tell.  

 

 Christine Ketterling was asked to join the director of Teach for America in Idaho in 

presenting to the House Education Committee at the Idaho Legislature. The presentation 

took place Monday, February 4th. As a district we were very well represented by 

Christine’s remarks.   

 


